
Welcome to the new Faces Kids Club Newsletter 
We will do our best to keep you up to date with everything thats 
happening at the club. We hope you both enjoy reading and find 
it a useful resource. 

Sally Smith retired after 10 years 
working at Faces Kids Club. 

Last Tuesday was a very teary day. After 
10 years of loyal service at the club, our 
office manager Sally decided it was 
time for her to put her feet up. We are 
very grateful to Sally for all she has 
done for the club, I am sure you will all 
join us in wishing her a happy and 
relaxing retirement. Good luck Sally.  
 

‘Every day our children spread 
their dreams beneath our feet. We 
should tread softly’

      Faces Newsletter 
‘Where every face fits’

 1 APR 2019

Dates for the diary 
Spring half term      
(Holiday club)               
April 8th - 18th 

Good Friday                    
(Closed)                           

April 19th 

Easter Monday        
(Closed)                          

April 22nd 

Contacts 
Office                                     

01277 204018 

Booking & accounts support    
support@faceskidsclub.co.uk 

Faces are recruiting for a play worker in the club. Free out of 
school child care provided. Previous experience working with 
children needed. Clean driving licence required. If you are 
interested speak to Liz.

What would you like to see in the newsletter? 
Please email Sam at support@faceskidsclub.co.uk. Thank you

FEEDBACK NEEDED

Job Opportunity 
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